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This Week 

This week we have been learning about pirates. The children have enjoyed dressing up 

and role playing pirate stories with the treasure chest. We have been making playdough 

pirate ships, pirate maps and even walking the plank!   

We have had special visitors to nursery this week. The children of Rosegrove nursery 

came to play with us. The school leavers had very important jobs to do; we had to show 

them around our nursery, show where things were and how we look after our resources. 

We introduced children who will be going to the same school. Next week, the school 

leavers will be visiting Rosegrove nursery so they can experience a new environment 

too. We will be obtaining parental permission for this activity. 

We are delighted with the amount of acts of kindness we have completed. Please 

remember to ask the next person to pass it on.  We have currently achieved 44 acts 

of kindness.  Please help us to reach our target of 100. 

Word of the Week 

Instead of word of the week this week, we have had a pirate word challenge. Each key 

worker group had to think of the most words associated with pirates. We will announce 

the winners next week. 

WOW Books 

Maybe you could draw something to do with pirates this week? 

Focus Story 

Our focus story has been ‘Polly Parrot Picks a Pirate’ and we have created life size 

pirates. 
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Primary School Visits 

The children have been excited about their primary school visits this week and came 

back to nursery telling us all about it.  Their new teachers continue to come to nursery 

to meet the children too. Please continue to tell us if your child is going on a primary 

school visit.  

Ightenhill Primary School Visits 

IMPORTANT – If your child is going to Ightenhill Primary School there is a visit next 

Tuesday 9th July. If your child is in nursery, we will take them across to school but 

YOU WILL NEED TO COLLECT YOUR CHILD FROM IGHTENILL NURSERY AT 3:20 

p.m.    

Forest School 

We have some parent sessions coming up for Forest School. School Leavers will be 

invited either Friday 12th July or Wednesday 17th July and Nurture parents will be 

invited on Monday 15th July. You will be receiving letters shortly.   

Leaver’s Celebration 

Our school leaver’s celebration will be Monday 22nd July 2019 @ 10:45 a.m. and 2:30 

p.m. More details to follow. 

Attendance 

The Caterpillars were the clear winners this week for the highest attendance with 

98%. Well done to all the Caterpillars. 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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